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Memo

To:

Our Valued Principals, Customers and Colleagues
From:

Soh Sau Peng
Cc:

Dato Ralph Yapp
Date:

17th May 2010
Re:

JUNE 2010 YEAR END STOCK COUNT 
Please be informed that the last day of invoicing for June 2010 will be 30th June 2010 in conjunction with our year-end stock count on 1st & 2nd July 2010. Hence the cut-off time for incoming orders will be 3.30pm 30th June 2010. We will resume invoicing on 5th July 2010.
Only life-saving products are allowed to go out during the period 1st to 4th July 2010.
Kindly inform your medical representatives and customers accordingly to enable them to plan.

For incoming goods, the cut-off will be on 25th June 2010. Please note that we will not be able to receive any incoming goods after 25th June 2010.

Thank you for your cooperation and support. Any inconvenience caused is much regretted.
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